
Free event: What should young people leave 
school knowing about religion and belief? 
When: 5-6:30pm, Thursday 26th November 
Where: Grey Coat Hospital School, St Andrew's Building, 
SW1P 2DY. 
  

 
  
What should young people leave school knowing about 
religion and belief?  
  
This is the question posed by a new national study of teaching and 
learning about religion and belief in schools in England, conducted 
by the Faiths and Civil Society Unit at Goldsmiths, University of 
London, and funded by the Culham St Gabriel's Trust. Researchers 
asked 330 people - employers and teachers, students, and parents in 
19 schools what they think should be the purpose, content, benefits 
and structure of teaching and learning in this area - whether inside 
or outside RE itself.  
  
This free, public event will launch the report of the research 
study, and is central to a national conversation about the future of 
learning about religion and belief which is now underway. Findings 
will be discussed by eminent sociologist of religion, Professor Grace 
Davie, Chair of NATRE, Daniel Hugill, and Director of Culham St 
Gabriel's, Mark Chater.   
  
The event will be held from 5-6.30pm on Thursday, the 26th of 
November at Grey Coat Hospital School, St Andrew's Building, 
Greycoat Pl, London SW1P 2DY. 
  
Places for this event are limited, so please register with Tim Stacey 
(t.stacey@gold.ac.uk).	
  


